
  While we do new construction all year long,
late spring through fall are our busiest seasons.
We have new construction (residential,
commercial and irrigation), and service upgrades 
going on. 
   The first step toward a new build is picking up
a new service application. There is a $100
staking fee that goes toward the cost of the
build. It is a down payment on the new
construction. Once the application is submitted
and the staking fee paid, the new service will go
on the schedule for the engineers to come out
and stake out your new build. 

   The stakers provide an estimate on what the
build will cost and give the member their portion
of the construction cost. 
   Once the upfront has been paid, the job goes on
the schedule for the crews to build. Usually from
the time a job goes into the queue to the job being
built can be anywhere from two to four weeks. 
   Keep the checklist that you were given when
you filled out your initial application. It is helpful
as you work your way through the process. 
    Things to note: 
  You may need to apply for a state electrical
permit. Your electrician will usually handle that
for you, but make sure that you communicate with
them about it, if one is required. It is an online
application process through the state. 
  Right of way. There may be additional paperwork
that needs to be signed for the right of way for
your build. 
   Paperwork can be signed and mailed in, or you
can come to our office and sign. We have notaries
available. 
    Contract paperwork will arrive in two sets. The
paperwork is identical. Once complete, both HPP
and the customer will have an original copy for
their records. 
   Once paperwork is signed and your contribution
is paid, your build goes into the queue for the
crews to work on. 
   Have any questions about this process? Please
let us know!
                                - Josh McFarland
                                - Corey Vogelsang
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GOT A KID ON OUR GRID THAT IS DOING AMAZING THINGS? LET US KNOW!
We'd love to feature them here! Email us at customerservice@highplainspower.org
 

NOT YOUR MAMA'S BANANA PUDDING

2 bags Pepperidge Farm Chessman cookies

6-8 bananas    1 (5oz) pkg instant vanilla pudding
2 cups milk       8oz cream cheese softened

1 can sweetened condensed milk   12oz Cool Whip
Line 9x13" pan with cookies, place sliced bananas
over cookies. Mix pudding with the milk. Beat the

cream cheese, add to pudding, then mix in the 

 condensed milk. Fold in Cool Whip, spread pudding 

over bananas. Put more cookies over the top and 
refrigerate. Enjoy!



   In our last edition, we talked about how landscaping can effect safety and about the Call
Before You Dig program.  When you get ready to do a new build, consider some of these
suggestions.  As you plan your landscaping and home layout, think about whether your
electric infrastructure is going to be overhead, or underground. Think about where those lines
will go and how you want your landscape to look. Don't plant trees where the roots will
interfere with the lines overhead or underground. Don't run the lines under a place where you
want to build a patio. If you think you might add buildings later, think about where those will
go in relation to the lines you are putting in now. Plan for the future!
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THINGS TO THINK ABOUT FOR A NEW SERVICE
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